
Kelley Drye & Warren LLP 
Washington Harbour, Suite 400 
3050 K Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20007 

September 17, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY

Michael Grant 
Executive Director 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 

Re:   Docket No. CP 1440, Joint Notice of Stonepeak Associates IV LLC, Transferee, 
Radiate Holdings, L.P., Transferor, and Astound Broadband, LLC, Licensee, 
Regarding a Transaction — Notice of Consummation

Dear Mr. Grant: 

Stonepeak Associates IV LLC (“Transferee”) and Radiate Holdings, L.P. (“Transferor”), 

together the “Parties,” by counsel, notify the Oregon Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) 

that on August 19, 2021, the Parties completed the transaction described in the above-referenced 

Joint Notice, which was filed with the Commission on December 3, 2020.  

If there are any questions regarding this notice or the transaction generally, please contact 

the undersigned counsel for the Transferor.   Thank you for your assistance with this matter.  

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Winafred R. Brantl  
Edward A. Yorkgitis, Jr. 
Winafred R. Brantl 
Kelley Drye & Warren LLP 
3050 K Street, NW, Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20007 
Tel. (202) 945-6649 
Email: cyorkgitis@kelleydrye.com

wbrantl@kelleydrye.com

Attorneys for Radiate Holdings, L.P. and 
Astound Broadband, LLC


